


Open Educational Resources
Open educational resources (OER) are accessible, openly 
licensed instructional materials that are free to access.

Examples of open educational resources include full courses, 
course material, modules, textbooks, streaming videos, tests, 
software, and any other tools, materials, or techniques used to 
support access to knowledge.

OERs and Low-Cost Textbooks Initiatives at 
Garrett College
Garrett College first began using Open Educational Resources 
and incorporating low-cost textbook initiatives in the fall of 2017. 
We believe providing our students with free and/or low-cost 
textbook materials is one of the many benefits of attending 
Garrett College as a student.

With the rising costs in college tuition and textbooks across the 
nation, many students are searching for additional cost-saving 
measures. Unfortunately, many students choose to opt out of 
purchasing textbooks, which ultimately leads to decreased levels 
of success in the classroom.

We want our students to be successful both in and out of the 
classroom. We believe offering textbooks at little to no cost is a 
huge benefit for students enrolled at Garrett College.

Curious to see which types of courses at Garrett College utilize 
OERs or low-cost textbooks? Go to the table on the GC OERs 
website to find GC courses with textbooks and course fees 
totaling less than $40. www.garrettcollege.edu/oers.php

For more information, please contact: 
Office of Academic Affairs
301.387.3054
academics@garrettcollege.edu
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Garrett College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, 
age, military status, sexual orientation, or any other protected category under federal, state, or local law, 
or by college policy. The following office has been designated to monitor compliance and handle inquiries 
regarding the non-discrimination policies (www.garrettcollege.edu/equity-and-compliance): 

Office of Equity & Compliance • 687 Mosser Road, McHenry, MD 21541, (301)387-3037 or 
equitycompliance@garrettcollege.edu.


